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1st October, 2012 

Dear Exhibitors, 
 
GSA 2013 
RELOCATION OF SHOW VENUE TO SANDS EXPO & CONVENTION CENTRE 
 
We wish to announce that Global Security Asia 2013 scheduled for 2-4 April 2013 will be moving to Sands Expo and 
Convention Centre, commonly referred to as Marina Bay Sands Convention Centre (MBS).  
 
You may or may not have heard that the SUNTEC Convention Centre has been undergoing major renovations. Though 
the Convention Centre was originally scheduled to be fully ready before April 2013, it is unfortunate that the 
Exhibition Halls will indeed now not be ready for GSA 2013. Thus, as the Organisers we have been told to relocate the 
Show and we were extremely fortunate to be offered the same available dates. 
 
The new Venue details are as follows: 
 

Name:   Sands Expo and Convention Centre 
Address:  10 Bayfront Avenue, Singapore 018956 
Exhibition Halls: Level 1 (L1, Ground Level), Halls B and C 
Website:  www.marinabaysands.com/Singapore-Conventions  

 
The relocation of the Show to MBS will not affect GSA 2013 and we would like to assure all our Exhibitors that you will 
continue to receive the best support and cooperation that you have become accustomed to expect from us over the 
years.  
 
The Show relocation to MBS requires us to make minimal adjustments to the Floor Plan and in some cases I believe it 
might well enhance the Event. I attach a copy of the revised Floor Plan in MBS for your perusal and comment. We 
have as far as possible maintained the integrity of your Stand location in relation to other Exhibitors. We have also 
tried to retain your Stand Number where possible. That said, due to various circumstances beyond our control, such as 
the relocation of the VIP SUITE, your Stand may be relocated to a new site and your Stand Number would therefore 
have to be changed. 
 
If you find that your revised location in MBS is not suitable, please revert to your Sales Representative to discuss 
alternative options. 
 
We would also like to update you that MBS is now served by the Mass Rapid Transit (MRT), the Circle Line, which runs 
all the way to within a very close proximity to the Venue and is regarded by many as one of the finest facilities in the 
Asia Pacific region.  
 
We thank you very much for your understanding and continued support and we sincerely apologise for any 
inconvenience that might of been caused by this relocation.  
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
 
Andrew Marriott 
Andrew Marriott 
Managing Director 


